
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Patron 

 

St. Joseph Central Catholic High School has begun a new school year and with this we have a new yearbook 

staff. They are now in the process of preparing the initial pages for the 2018-2019 school year edition of THE 

BUILDER.  THE BUILDER has been a tradition at St. Joe for 90 years for our students and alumni alike. 

 

This year we have set aside several pages for those who would like to support the school and the 

yearbook by purchasing an ad. It is only through the generous support of friends like yourself that the school is 

able to continue to this tradition for our students. 

 

Attached you will find a copy of the ad sizes and cost for each size. They will range in size from 1/8 of a 

page (good for business card size) up to a full page. We ask that you pay in full at the time you purchase. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  As Adviser, I can be reached at the 

school, (304-525-5096), between the hours of 8 a.m. and 3 p.m. to answer any concerns or questions you may 

have about the ads or you can send me an email.   The yearbook staff would like to thank you for your 

contribution to make this a successful year for The Builder. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Sherri Holtzapfel, Advisor 

St. Joseph Central Catholic High School 

600 13
th

 Street 

Huntington, WV 25701 

sherri.holtzapfel@stjosephhs.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



St. Joseph Central Catholic High School 

2018-2019 Builder Yearbook 
 

 

I/We ____________________are interested in purchasing ad space. 

Please have a staff member contact us at the below contact information. 

 

Contact Person_________________________________________ 

 

Phone #______________________________________________ 

 

Address______________________________________________ 

 

Ad Size 

 

1/8          1 /4        1/2           Full Page 

$50     $90        $160        $275 

 

 

Please include a check with payment in full and a business card or logo that you wish to be 

included in the THE BUILDER for this school year. If you have any questions or concerns 

please feel free to contact the yearbook advisor, Sherri Holtzapfel via e-mail at 

sherri.holtzapfel@stjosephhs.org. 

 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Huntington St. Joseph Central High School Yearbook Staff 
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1/8 page 
2 1 /2  by 4 inches 

$50 

1 /4 page 
4 by 5 1/8 

$90 

1 /2 page 
5 1/8 by 8 inches 

$160 

1 full page 
8  by 10 1/2 inches 

$275 

The representative sizes here are not actual as the yearbook 

pages are 8 ¼ by 11 inches 


